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I am writing to register my complaints and to support other neighbors who have been 

adversely affected by the seriously strong and unpleasant noise and odors which emanate 

from THAT BBQ JOINT located at 901 Williamson St.  I live just up the hill on Jenifer 

St. so am constantly aware of the most unpleasant smell of the meat smoker and of the 

very loud fans which attend the business.  The fans are on the backside of the business so 

the noise and odors directly meet the residential area a block up the hill.  A good business 

community thrives on Williamson St. but this business seems to be managed by an owner 

who is able to leave the area in the evening and to let the residents suffer the 

unacceptable levels of odors and noise for 24 hours each day.  Such conditions were not 

included in the business plan during neighborhood review; please review the liquor 

license with great consideration of the environmental difficulties caused by THAT BBQ 

JOINT. Thank you,  Joan Hart 


